Memorandum

March 8, 2007
To:

TR-060188 - File
From:

Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager

Subject:
TR-060188 – Yakima County GCPF
On June 28, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $17,000 to Yakima County in Docket 
TR-060188. 

On January 16, 2007, Yakima County submitted a request for reimbursement for work pursuant to commission order. Commission staff conducted a site visit on January 24, 2007 and verified that the project was completed according to the specification outlined in the order approving the grant. However, staff noted that the fence was damaged in several areas. 
Yakima County has decided not to pursue repairing the fence or adding a top rail. (See attached e-mail) The county has notified White Swan Rail Line that the fence is damaged and needs to be repaired.
Please close this docket. 
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